HARDWICK OPEN MEETING

CAMBOURNE TO CAMBRIDGE BUSWAY (C2C)

To receive a presentation from the Greater Cambridge Partnership on the Cambourne to Cambridge busway

The C2C project received Executive Board approval to proceed to preparation of the Environmental Impact Assessment on 1 July. Jo Baker, the Project Manager, will give a short presentation and then will be happy to answer questions

All residents are invited to attend.

Notice is hereby given that an Open Meeting will be held remotely via Zoom on Tuesday 13 July 2021 at 7.00pm

To join the Zoom Meeting https://zoom.us/j/95329883256

Meeting ID: 953 2988 3256 Or dial (charges apply) 0330 088 5830 0131 460 1196

Cllr Tony Gill, Hardwick Parish Council Chairman, will preside.

Gail Stoehr, Clerk to Hardwick Parish Council and Parish Meeting, 30 West Drive Highfields Caldecote, Cambridge, CB23 7NY Tel: 01954 210241

Email: clerk@hardwick-cambs.org.uk